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Lou Mansolillo

From: Maureen Morse <lillehammr@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:02 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Dennis Tabella
Subject: H-5606

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am a longtime member of Defenders of Animals and am writing to you in regard to H-5606, which bans wildlife killing 
contests on both public and private lands in the state. 
 
I respectfully ask that you support this important bill. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Maureen Morse 
Sent from my iPhone 


